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INFORMATIONAL LETTER NO. 2270-MC-FFS 
 
DATE:  September 29, 2020 
 
TO: All Iowa Medicaid Providers  
 
APPLIES TO: Managed Care (MC), Fee-for-Service (FFS) 
 
FROM:  Iowa Department of Human Services (DHS), Iowa Medicaid Enterprise (IME) 
 
RE: 2021 Annual Provider Training Survey 
 
EFFECTIVE:  Upon Receipt 

 
 
IME is planning to hold Annual Provider Training sessions in late October or early 
November of this year. The Department would like your input to ensure the sessions are 
convenient for providers to attend, and discuss topics providers are interested in. To this 
end, the Department has put together a web survey located here1.  
 
Please take a few minutes to complete the survey to help us improve the quality and 
content of our Annual Provider Trainings.  
 
Please complete the survey by Friday, October 8, 2021.  

 
1 https://www.tfaforms.com/4934349 
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